
 

 

June 2, 2023 

To, 
Ms. Uma Nikumbh 
Assistant Manager 
Onliine Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 
BSE CODE: 524348 

Subject:- Reply to clarification sought with respect to Increase in the 
Volume of Security Across the exchange 

Reference:- Email Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2023-2024 /112 dated 
June 2, 2023 

 
Dear Sir, 

This has reference to your email dated June 2, 2023 seeking clarification on movement in 
volume. 

We would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (LODR) Regulations 
and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchanges on all events and information, which have 
a bearing on operation or performance of the Company. 

There is no undisclosed / price sensitive information or any impending announcement / corporate 
action which needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of time. 

Further, we would like to assure you that Company will, as required under SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations 2015, continue to promptly inform the exchanges of all material events / information / 
actions. 

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records please 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
FOR AARTI DRUGS LIMITED 
 
 
 
RUSHIKESH DEOLE 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
ICSI M. NO. A54527 
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